
 
 
 
 

 

        The Village of Fraser Lake and the 
Regional District of Bulkley-Nechako (RDBN) are  

reviewing their Official Community Plans!!! 

Get involved in the process to guide your community’s future, 
and set the goals and objectives that guide future growth and 

development. 

All interested persons are encouraged to attend the open house to 
get information regarding the role of an Official Community Plan 
(OCP), and how to become involved in the OCP review process.  
 

Tuesday, July 25, 2017 
from 5 p.m. to 8 p.m.  

in the Council Chambers  
at the Village Office,  
210 Carrier Crescent  

Fraser Lake, BC 
 
Further information regarding the Official Community Plans can be 
obtained by calling the Regional District Planning Department at 250-
692-3195 or 1-800-320-3339 or the Village of Fraser Lake at 250-
699-6257. 

The Village of Fraser Lake OCP applies to land within the Village Boundaries.  The RDBN 
OCP applies to Electoral Area D. 
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